
 

Bord Oideachais agus Oiliúna Luimnigh agus an Chláir 

Limerick and Clare Education and Training Board (LCETB) 
 

Two New Post Primary Schools for Limerick 

Choice of Patron Public Meetings 

 Monday May 30th in LCETB Offices, Marshal House, 

 Dooradoyle @ 8.00pm 

 Tuesday May 31
st
 in Castletroy College @ 8.00pm 

LCETB is campaigning to be Patron of the two new post primary schools to be opened in 

the Mungret and Castletroy areas of Limerick in 2017 and 2018. 

Responding to local demand LCETB will hold Public Meetings to provide information on its 

role as prospective Patron of the new schools.  

The meetings will take place on Monday, May 30th in LCETB Offices, Marshal House, 

Dooradoyle and on Tuesday, May 31st in Castletroy College. Choose whichever venue suits 

you.   

 

Why should LCETB be appointed Patron of the schools?   
 LCETB’s mission is to provide quality learning opportunities to young people.   

 LCETB has a strong track record in post-primary delivery 

 LCETB is based locally in Limerick  

 LCETB provides  a range of supports directly to schools  

 LCETB is currently patron to eighteen schools in Limerick and Clare including 

Castletroy College, Thomond Community College, Gaelcholáiste Luimnigh and 

Coláiste Chiaráin, Croom  
 

LCETB Schools are  
 for the local community 

 multidenominational and support plurality  

 promote inclusion and equality 

 work in partnership 

 promote respect for all 

 have high academic standards and a wide range of extra curricular activities 

Support the LCETB campaign by contacting  LCETB, Marshal House, Dooradoyle 

Road, Limerick, Email: corporateaffairs@lcetb.ie or telephone  061-442100 or online at 

http://limerickclare.etb.ie/support-lcetb-for-patron/ 
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